
        Office of Planning, Design and Construction 

        CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITY NOTICE 

        Stetson Court repair 
 

February 22, 2018 

This correspondence provides notice for work proposed on Stetson Court. 
 
Work Activities: Stetson Court road repair 

Impact to Adjacencies: 

• The road surface of Stetson Court has failed in sections starting near Weston Hall down to Horn Hall.  
• We will be repairing the road starting Monday, February 26. This work will take approximately 5-6 days 

to complete. 
• Activities include removing the pavement, installing a gravel subbase and new pavement in the section 

between Weston Hall and Horn Hall.  
• One lane of traffic will be maintained, though it would be encouraged to use alternate routes, such as 

accessing the Brooks Parking Lot from Hoxsey Street and not Stetson Court. “Road Closed to Thru 
Traffic” will be placed at the intersection of Stetson Court and Main Street and also near the entrance 
to the Miller House Garage.  

• Access to the Perry House Parking Lot along with the Weston Hall Parking Lot will be maintained as the 
work area begins after the entrance to these lots.  

• Access to Brinsmade, Gavit and Johnson House, along with the Miller House Garage will need to be 
from the Health Center access road.  

• Carlton and Leigh House driveways will be most impacted. Temporary parking arrangements can be 
provided to limit the overall disturbance.  

• Pedestrian access will be maintained at all times to all buildings, though the most direct route to each 
building may be adjusted temporarily – please follow the signage that will be installed.  

• Work hours will be 8AM-5PM. There will be a large amount of construction activity and noise 
associated with this work (excavators, dump trucks, rollers and paver equipment).  

 

 
 
 
 
 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact: 

Jason Moran 
Sr. Project Manager 

Williams College 
(413) 597-4527 

Jmoran2@williams.edu 


